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To CrossWoods,  

For over 20 years Crosswoods Camp has been a place where many youth and adults from the 
Diocese of La Crosse have experienced a deep encounter with Jesus Christ. They have 
experienced the beauty of God’s creation, learned to trust Him and others through the opportunity 
to participate in adventures, and heard His voice in the quiet and stillness that surrounds this camp. 
I am pleased that vocations to the priesthood, religious life, and married life have been fostered 
through the programs we offer at this camp. I want to thank the staff of Crosswoods Camp for 
partnering with us in our mission to bring people into a deeper relationship with Christ. Your 
ministry has been a most valuable resource for the people of the Diocese of La Crosse. 
  
The Most Reverend Gerard W. Battersby 
Diocese of La Crosse 

 
 


